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To
The Chair of the Committee

I wish to express my disappointment at the proposed amendment to remove 
the ID requirement from the voting process.

Over the short time it has been a "requirement" we have found it no 
problem at all and in fact probably speeds up the voting process. the 
present practice seems to be fairly liberal and practically enforced and 
it does, without question stop, or at least minimise. the practice of 
multiple voting.

The desire of any Government to abandon the requirement could at best be a 
very bad omen and certainly does no credit to the proponents as its 
abandonment can only facilitate fraud, and will not be electorally popular.

Herb Bonney
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